MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 5/7/2018
Start time: 7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 18 members, 0 guests

e The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted

as posted.

e Fred DiMaria reported on the club treasury status.

Neal Biener reported that approximatly 63 members have renewed for this year.

e Field Reports:

o Redwing: Rob Schulze noted that the field is in good shape. Careful when

parking due to the wet ground. Weeds are in need of trimming, any help
is appreciated. Roger will be cutting the field.

Wallkill: The owners of the field will be constructing a new club house on
the field and have already started. Warren showed members airial shots of
the location of the new club house, and possible locations in the
immediate area. A discussion followed concerning this. The adjacent
fields that are owned by the gun club are not very suitable. The owners
are OK with us shifting our runway location. Warren will be marking the
possible new location of the runway. Rob VanDerMeulen will keep an
eye on the construction progress. A work party might be needed in the
future.

e A reminder that the ORA Spring Funfly is coming up. There seems to be more
interest this year, guaging by the number of inquiries.

Meeting adjourned: 7:50 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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